
To Senate State Government Committee of PA:  
As a volunteer with Fair Districts PA these past four years, I ask that you open up a mapping portal NOW 
so that fair minded,  committed Pennsylvania citizens  and the collective brain trust  that exists in like-
minded organizations can both submit and view potential voter maps. 
 
I ask that the State Government Committee either use the values outlined in FDPA's excellent Legislative 
and Congressional Redistricting Act when evaluating potential maps OR reveal to the citizenry the 
criteria and values you intend to use. 
 
Do this BEFORE maps are drawn and presented.  This is your solemn duty to We the People for the 
preservation of democracy in our fair state of Pennsylvania. 
 
Respectfully, 
Luanne Y. Salaga, Mercer County 
 


